
FYI 

 
From: aziz khan <khanaziz.khan775@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: Mujeeb Ur Rehman Panezai20 <mujeeburrehmanpanezai@gmail.com> 
Cc: nomanpanezai.zk@gmail.com <nomanpanezai.zk@gmail.com>; NAWAZ, Najeeb 
<nawazn@who.int>; Abdullah, Muhammad <mabdullah@who.int>; mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk 
<mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk>; shabeer khanzai <shabeerkhanzai@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: 2 Days Leave Application of AS Maria Azam Code 1701A UC Khanozai-1  

  

Approved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Aziz Ur Rehman Kakar 

 

TDOSO Karezat Pishin 

 

Mob #: 0310-8036530 

 

On Tue, Oct 22, 2024, 5:16 PM Mujeeb Ur Rehman Panezai20 

<mujeeburrehmanpanezai@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Aziz Sab,  

 

It is stated that AS Maria Azam bearing code 1701A UC Khanozai-1 submitted 2 days leave 

application from 23rd October to 24th October 2024. 

Maria has some urgent piece of work at Quetta, therefore she is going to Quetta and she will be 

unable to perform her duty in mentioned period of time. 

Maria's leave application is attached for further process and necessary action. 

 

Thank you  

Mujeeb Ur Rehman  

UCOO Khanozai-1. 
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